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COMMISSION (239) 482-0717 

Fax (239) 489-2017 CLERK 
June 12,2008 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Betty Easley Conference Center Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 080183-WU 
Joint Application of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc. and Ni Florida, LLC for 
Approval of Transfer of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc's Water System. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

I am writing on behalf of Tamaimi Village Water Company in response to a letter dated 
May 28, 2008, from the Tamiami Master Association, Inc. 

First, we appreciate the composition of the Master Association but were just trying to 
make the point that the Tamiami Master Association Inc. is not a Homeowners 
Association. We appreciate the clarification. 

Second, if the customer on Pluto Circle has any documentation we would be willing to 
evaluate. We have given the customer documentation of our findings. 

Third, the customer on Mercury was not charged for this repair. We have documentation 
of the compaction work performed. 

Fourth, we are always welcome to suggestions on leak prevention. 

Fifth, we don't understand why our answering service advised Barbara that no one would 
return her call. We are faxed all our messages by the answering service and retum all our 
calls. We also advise the answering service of the boiling water status. 

I spoke with Barbara Oliveira today, went through each of her concems and believe we 
have a plan of action to resolve her concems. I have given Ms. Oliveira my cell number. 


